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The landuse laws were written before there was a problem. They were written for 

future issues such as these.   I don't want more people taking prescious wild lands, 

farm lands, forest lands as happened back East.  Humans have just continued to 

breed with no thought for what they are doing to earth. As overpopulation continues, 

we have to guard our land more.  If you open the door to sprawl, we won't have any 

land for wildlife, food production, or environment protection.  Now is the time to stand 

firm and oppose bills opening up more land. 


